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Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

 

 

 

 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Tuesday 12th October 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Just to inform our parents/carers that we will be having an early visit in this academic year from the 

school photographer on Wednesday 20th October 2021. 

 

Each child will have an individual and family photograph taken with sibling(s) in the school day. 

Sibling photographs will only be taken if requested by parent/carer.  Please complete the slip 

below and send via email to admin@norwoodschool.co.uk if you request a sibling photograph in 

school. 

 

Unfortunately, with the current Covid-19 regulations, we are still unable to invite families with non-

school age children or out of school siblings into school to have family photographs. 

 

Please understand that you are under no obligation to purchase any photographs.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Head Teacher 

 

Sibling Photographs in School-Wednesday 20th October 2021 

 

Child’s Name: _________________________________________ Year Group: _______________ 

 

Child’s Name: _________________________________________ Year Group: _______________ 

 

Child’s Name: _________________________________________ Year Group: _______________ 

 

           I would like to request a family photograph 

 

 

Parent/Carer Name: _______________________________________ Date: ______________ 

 

http://www.norwoodschool.co.uk/
mailto:admin@norwoodschool.co.uk

